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Jennifer Rivera (Administration)

From: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning)
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 8:42 AM
To: Billy Powell (County Commission); Gregg Poole (County Commissioner); Jeff Stowe 

(County Commission); Kathy Cooper (County Commissioner); Richard Higgins (County 
Commissioner)

Cc: Zachary Propes (Administration); Casey Ramsey (Administration); Jennifer Rivera 
(Administration)

Subject: FW: JM Turk Development
Attachments: Zoning - JM Turk Rd Letter.pdf

Good morning, 
 
Please find attached a letter in opposition to the application for rezoning to PRD at JM Turk Road, which has been tabled 
to the April 23rd voting meeting.  
 
Jennifer, please add this email to the applicant’s file. 
 
Thank you, 
Beth 
 
Beth Garmon 
Assistant Director of Planning and Development 
Hall County Community Development and Infrastructure 
(office) 770-531-6809 
(direct) 770-297-2626 
bgarmon@hallcounty.org 
 
All ZONING, PLAT, and BUILDING PERMIT submittals may be submitted online through Accela. Plat inquiries may be 
submitted to plats@hallcounty.org. Zoning and general inquiries may be submitted to planning@hallcounty.org.  
 

 
 
 

From: Bob C <bcpostok@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Sunday, March 31, 2024 4:01 PM 
To: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning) <bgarmon@hallcounty.org> 
Subject: JM Turk Development 
 
 You don't often get email from bcpostok@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important  
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 WARNING: This communication has been detected as containing an attachment - Proceed with caution  
 

Dear Beth: 
I live next to the JM Turk development proposal and strongly encourage you not to vary from the original zoning plan for 
this area.   
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Carlson 
4904 Deer Creek Ct 
Flowery Branch, GA 
30542 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 






